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Welcome Day for New International Students
coming in October
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As the new academic year is approaching, the SGGW Student Council in cooperation with WePoint invites you to
join Welcome Day addressed to all newly admitted full-time, exchange, and PhD students.

The event will provide an excellent opportunity to get insight into the university and
get to know members of student organizations. Participants will be given information
regarding the university structure and its units, student’s rights and obligations, health
insurance, and public transport in Warsaw. SGGW Polish students will introduce Polish
culture to their international fellows and present opportunities for integration into the
student community.
Participation is mandatory, and no registration is required.

Date: 5th of October (Saturday), from 12:00 to 18:00.



Venue: SGGW Crystal Hall, building no. 9.
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